
~tate of ~outb qcarolina
®fiiet of the ~obernor

NIKKI R. HALEY
GOVERNOR
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December 15, 2015

Mr. David N. Fuerst
714 Woodlawn Avenue
Beckley, West Virginia 25801

Dear Mr. Fuerst,

I certainly appreciate your kind letter and am glad to hear that you were pleased with the
assistance you received from Trooper Erik S. Lutes with the South Carolina Highway Patrol.
We have wonderful people of service in our great state. Thank you for acknowledging their time
and commitment to our residents and visitors. God bless.

cc: Colonel Michael Oliver, Commander
South Carolina Highway Patrol


